
 Passport to the Peaks



Who are we?
● Passport to the Peaks is a hiking club 
● We are a registered not for profit society and were 

incorporated in 2021. 
● Our board is comprised of 7 volunteer members. 
● Our goal is promote hiking in the eastern slopes of the 

Rocky Mountains in our backyard and home-Grande 
Cache and the Willmore Wilderness Park.



The Program &
 What Makes it Unique



The Book



The Peaks



Our 
New 
Logo



● Logo updated
● Plaque updated
● Rack cards
● Merchandise
● Pop-up shops (2 offered)
● Book audit-3 years
● Copyrighting
● Instagram account
● AGM & quorum
● Applied for a grant for new books (153 left)
● Electronic registration link
● Presentation for Summitview School
● CBC interview and web article
● Y2Y blog article
● Wilderness Wave podcast

           Accomplishments (Oct 26, 2024 to now)



Goals
● Book reorder
● Book audit completed
● Society status updated
● Website
● SOP’s created
● Board training documents
● Collecting and organizing our content
● Create a mission & vision
● Build and grow our club
● Networking opportunities for members
● Plaque changes
● Encourage members to volunteer
● To become sustainable 



Questions
gcpassporttothepeaks@gmail.com


